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Newly Elected Board Holds 1st Meeting

The Board held its first meeting after the November 13, 2024, elections.  City
Trustees Darcy Sander and Mira Lewis, Ward 3 Trustee Jill Brown and Ward 2
Trustee Neru Franc, were welcomed and spent their morning attending a Board
Orientation. After the orientation, the entire Board spent time together team
building before holding its Organizational meeting. At this meeting, the Board
selected Cher Bloom as the Board Chair, and Alan Nunn as the Vice-Chair.
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Board Recommits to Personalized Land Acknowledgements 

As a part of their commitment to Truth and Reconciliation, the Board ensured that
their annual schedule for trustees to provide a land acknowledgement at their
monthly meeting was approved. At each Board meeting, trustees provide a land
acknowledgment to honour the Indigenous stewardship of this land since time
immemorial. Each trustee takes time and care to reflect on what the land means
to them and their relationship with the lands of Treaty 6 Territory. Over the past
couple of years, Board members have shared personal stories and family
histories that bring meaning to the formal land acknowledgement also offered.

The Board hopes this brief update can provide information and promote communication.
If you want further details about the Board and its meetings, you can find information at
this under the "About Us" Tab at www.srsd119.ca. You are also encouraged to contact

your local trustee.

A Banner Fall for SRPSD in Provincial Sport

The Board congratulates our athletes who competed in football, volleyball and
cross country this fall. Carlton Comprehensive Public High School walked away
with an impressive provincial gold in 5A 12-A-Side Football. Big River (1A 6-A-
Side) lossed in the quarter finals. The Carlton Comprehensive Public High School
senior boys volleyball team brought home a 5A bronze medal, and the senior
girls from both Carlton 5A and Kinistino 2A made it to the provincial quarter finals.
In cross country, Braden Bennington placed 2nd in 5A junior boys. These great
moments and so many others at both the regional and school level would not be
possible without the dedication of our coaches and staff who support these teams
on and off the field. The Board extends a sincere thank you to those who put time
into the sports and non-sports extracurricular activities so our schools can ensure
Excellence for Every Learner. 
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